
January 15, 2022 

 

From: The Livingston Ridge Board of Managers 

 

To: The Dobbs Ferry Village Building Department 

 

This letter acknowledges and permits Mr. Renato DiRusso, owner of 55 Livingston Ave., to install an 
overflow pipe from the stormwater containment system at 55 Livingston Ave., to the stormwater drain 
on our property, as proposed in the attached diagram.  The installation of this overflow will prevent 
damage to our property in the event of a major flood and we feel it is in all of our interests to have this 
work completed.  It is important to us that this work is performed in accordance with village code and 
approved by an engineer associated with the village. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Barbara Ginsberg 
President, 
Livingston Ridge Board of Managers 
 


